
EMERGENCY PHYSICIANS OF ST. PETERSBURG, P .A. 
603 ~ Street South, Suite 360 

St. Petersburg, FL 33701-
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Mr. Greg Woodrum, Emergency Medical Services 
gwoodrum@pinellascounty.org 
EMS & Fire Administration 
12490 Ulmerton Road Largo, FL 33774 

September 3, 2015 

Mr. Woodrum, 

Please consider my nomination for Dr. Krista Gillis as an alternate on the Pinellas County EMS 
Control Board. Dr. Gillis would serve in my place in the event that I am unable to attend. 

Dr. Gillis is a Board Certified Emergency Medicine Physician. I have worked with her closely for 
eight years and believe that she would be an excellent addition to the Board. 

Thank you for your consideration of this nomination. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Respectfully, 

(\..- ~V\. \) 

Beth Girgis, M.D. Q 
Vice President, Emergency Physicians of St. Petersburg 


